
We are excited to celebrate the holiday season with you!  

Please join us for a free lunch on  

Saturday December 22 from 11 AM-2 PM in our Clubhouse 

 

Drop in to enjoy a spiral sliced ham lunch at your convenience.  

 

From all of your Summer Breeze USA Victoria staff, we wish you a 

Merry Christmas!  


